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August 3, 1981

Dr. HansI. Bjelkhagen
S-11347 Hagagahan 54
Stockholm, Sweden

Dear Dr. Bjelkhagen:

On behalf of the board of ,Trustees, I would 1like
to invite you to become a member of the Advisory Board
of the Fine Arts Research & Holographic Center.

The Advisory Board is made up of those who have
made outstanding contributions to holography and in
the associated fields of optics and light, and who
continue to be active in those fields and share with
us the view that the field of holography 1is still one
of unlimited potential.

As a member of the Advisory Board, you will join
such distinguished colleagues as:

Dr. Max Epstein Chairman of Science Dept.
Northwestern University

Dr. Nick Phillips Physic Department
University of Technology
Leicestershire, England

Dr. Emmett Leith and Environmental Research
Dr. Juris Upatnieks Institute of Michigan

Under separate cover, we are including the trustees and
staff resumes.
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We feel that your membership on the Advisory Board
of the Fine Arts Research § Holographic Center will be
one of mutual advantage. Your recognition as an expert
in the field will be broadened; your name will be carried
on all institutional literature. As a working holographer,
your opportunities for commissions will be increased.

Your duties as a member of the Advisory Board will
not be arduous. While the reputations and credentials
of the board members are impressive and may be of some
influence to funding organizations, you, as an Advisory
Board Member will never be called upon to act as a fund
raiser for the institution.

Your contribution will be entirely voluntary and
technical. Perhaps at most it will consist of an
occasional contribution to our quarterly newsletter,
and then generally something for an audience of general
interest, rather than a body of your peers.

We would appreciate a prompt reply in order that
we may include your name as a consultant/school advisor,
if your response be affirmative, in our new Fall catalogue.

We look forward to your joining our institution
actively, and working together for the growth and
development of holography.

Yours truly,
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Loren Billings J
Director
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